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To: All Parish Presidents, Correspondence Secretary  

CC: London Diocesan Council 

From:  Madeleine Visser, Correspondence Secretary  

Date:  March 2018 

Directive # 11 

“O God, who through the fruitful virginity of blessed Mary bestowed on the human race the 
grace of eternal salvation, grant, we pray, that we may experience the intercession of her, 
through whom we were found worthy to receive the author of life.” 

As corresponding secretaries always keep the theme “Inspired by the Spirit –Women respond 
to God’s call” near your hearts and minds when you send out your correspondence.  

I would like to thank each one of you who have supported and encouraged me while I have 
served on the diocesan executive for the past 12 years. Thank you…..Thank you. I will always 
treasure this experience and have been truly blessed by the many faith filled women, who 
graciously give of their time and talents for the League. I have enjoyed these past 2 years as the 
corresponding secretary for the London Diocesan Council.  

By the time you read this we will be close to Easter. Happy Easter to you all and I hope to see 
you in London, April 23rd, 24th & 25th. 

A wonderful convention has been planned.  

May Our Lady of Good Council continue to watch over each one of you and your families.  

God’s Blessings,  

Madeleine  

 


